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Calendar 
 
 

 

SEPTEMBER 
 

Thursday 10th September 
Walkathon & Footy Day 

 

Hot Dog Day Orders Close 
 

Friday 11th September 
Walkathon Sponsorship Money Due 

 
Monday 14th September 

Premiers’ Reading Challenge closes 
 

Friday 18th September 
CSEF applications close  

 

Hot Dog Day 
No other lunch orders available on this day 

 
Last Day of Term 3   
2.30pm dismissal 

 
OCTOBER 

 

Monday 5th October 
First Day of Term 4 

 

 

From the Acting Principal’s Desk… 

 

Welcome to Week 9 Term 3 
 

Father’s Day 
I hope all the dad’s out there had a great day on Sunday and 
were made to feel very special and appreciated by their 
children.  On Friday we started the day with our first ever 
Kilmore Primary School Father’s Day Breakfast.  We had an 
amazing turnout and it was fantastic to see so many dads 
juggling their normal morning routines to attend.  We 
cooked between 250 – 300 bacon and egg rolls and 

sandwiches.  We are 
hoping to make this an 
annual event.  I would like 
to say a big thank you to 
the parents and teachers 
who organised the 
breakfast, cooked eggs 
and bacon, shopped, 
served breakfast, made 
tea and coffee etc – 
without your help the 

event would not have been possible.   
 

The theme of Father Day continued throughout the day with 

children having the 

opportunity to visit the 

Father’s Day stall and 

purchase a special gift for 

dad.  Again, a huge thank 

you goes to the 

hardworking group of 

parents who purchased 

and wrap the gifts, 

sourced donations for 

raffle prizes and manned 

the stall on the day. 

Notices Handed Out This Week 
 

 Grade 3/4 Camp Parent Helpers 

 

 

Walkathon - Thursday, 10th September 
Come dressed in your favourite footy colours 

Funds raised will provide addition resources for the students at Kilmore Primary School 



 

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday to the following students who 
are celebrating their birthday in the coming 
weeks. We hope you have a lovely day. 
 

 September 
10 Liam   FI 
  Lily   34H 
13      Sabrina   34S 
14     Courtney   1A 
 Cody   34T 

 

SICK BAY  
LINEN ROSTER  

September 
11 Shanelle Scarlett 
18 Volunteer required 
 

October 
9 Kim Studd 
16 Tina Leslie 
23 Rachael Edmonds 
30     Anna McGivney 
 

Thank You 

Indigenous Literacy Foundation 
Last week Ms. McCarthy ran the hugely successful Indigenous Literacy Foundation Big Book Swap.  Thank 

you to all those families who donated books and the students who purchased books.  A total of $132.00 was 

raised and will be donated to the Indigenous Literacy Foundation to buy books for children in Indigenous 

Communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walkathon 
This Thursday is our School Walkathon.  This is the third year we have held a Walkathon to raise money for 

outdoor projects around the school.  Weather permitting, the shade area over the 3-6 playground will be 

constructed in the upcoming holidays with money raised from previous walkathons.  The walkathon is also a 

great school community event and we would encourage as many families as possible to come and walk with 

us in your favourite footy colours.  We will be walking from 11am – 12.30pm and then after lunch 1.30pm to 

2.10pm.   

Manners Matter 
This week’s focus is I recognise body language.  Please remember to be Kind, Proud and Safe at all times. 
 
 
Have a great week. 

 

Mrs Jennene Cooney 

Acting Principal  



 

Father’s Day Breakfast and Father’s Day Stall 

Congratulations to the 
winners of the Father’s Day 
Raffle: 
1st   Erin   34F 
2nd  Lara   FB 
3rd  Jensen   FI 
4th  Alex   56L 
5th   Caitlyn   34T 
6th  Scout   34T 
7th  Fenella   1J 
8th  Raidyn   34S 
9th  Isaac   1J 
10th  Lacey   1L 



 



 

Congratulations to 
all the students 
who have made it 
into the finals of 
Kilmore’s Got 
Talent.  We wish 
you all lots of luck 
in the Grand Final. 



 



 

All students will need hats & water bottles. 

 

Students are encouraged to come dressed in 
their footy colours. 

We would like to invite all parents, grandparents and friends of KPS to 
come and join us. We will be walking between 11.00am – 12.30pm and 
1.30pm – 2.15pm.  



 



 



 

Kilmore Primary School does not endorse the service or product of any advertisements, paid or unpaid, printed in this newsletter. 

 

PIANO KEYBOARD LESSONS 
 

ACK Music Student studying Piano 
offering 30 min lessons $15 

Saturday mornings 
Suit Beginners 7 yrs + 

 

0421 578 388 / 0410 586 018 

Mates 4 Mutzy 
Fundraiser 

 
 

Sunday 27th Sept 
12.00pm—4.00pm 

Epping RSL 
195 Harvest Home Rd 

Epping 
 

$10.00 per head 
$20.00 per family 

 
Food provided 

Drinks at discount prices 
 

Master of Ceremonies:- John Barnes 
Guest AFL Speakers and Players 

Kids Activities and prizes to be won! 
 

All monies raised go to the 
Mutz family. 

 

For more information contact:-  
Steven Power  0412 140 438 
Neil Pearson  0421 630 124 
Trinity Woods  0433 338 891 

Lost 
Grade 6 Commemorative 

Windcheater. 
One of our Grade 6 students has lost 

his Grade 6 Commemorative 
Windcheater.  Please check to see if it 
has accidentally found its way home 

with your children. 
 

If found, please bring it to the office. 

This Friday will be the last time the 
Uniform shop will operate on a 
Friday afternoon at the school.  
Uniforms will only be available 
directly from our supplier. 


